
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on May 10, 2021 at Wallingford Town Hall 

Town Council Chambers. Chairperson Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 8 

members and 1 guest present. 

 

Minutes for the April 26, 2021 meeting were approved as submitted.  

 

Discussion was held regarding the program. Secretary will contact Chris Geist to see if he wants to play 

Taps at the church service; secretary reports that we should have flags on time; we will see if John 

Sullivan is willing to make remarks from the podium before the service; we need to get flag stands for 

church service out of storage; secretary contacted church secretary to coordinate program for church 

service. 

 

We cannot do a “donation’ to the church because the pastor is unwilling to give an invoice, and Town will 

not pay without one; discussion held; Dave Gessert moved to get a plaque fot he church, and flowers or a 

plant for Lisa Ives Zolkiewicz, the vocalist; motion carried. 

 

Discussion held regarding inside event if bad weather, including seating; additions to monuments; and 

sound system.  

 

It was decided to have a meeting on May 24, 2021 at 7 pm in Wallingford Town Hall, room to be 

determined, just to wrap final details. 

 

Dave moved to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 1944 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


